From: Marjorie Scholl

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Early Education is a Must!
Date: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 12:10:46 PM

To The Senate Finance committee,

I would like to extend my many thanks for the support that The State of Alaska has given
our community in early education. You would be very impressed with the direct changes that
the agency | work for , Sprout Family Services, has made in our individual families lives. My
job as playgroup coordinator alone, is one of many facets of our Agency and | am always
noting the healthier choices that parents are making for their families due to my attention,
articles that I have researched and brought to them, eye balling and referring families to
Therapist here, and the encouragement that | give to our families for their positive efforts

It is so important to support and be a part of these parents lives. Everyone is so busy in
our society, so it makes sense to make ensure we have assigned community members to be a
proactive helping asset to young families.

I am one of 11 co-workers here at Sprout, and | am very impressed with the genuine
responsibility we all feel, to give above and beyond help to young ones and their parents, as
Therapist, child development specialists, movement and art specialists, and social workers.
Thanks so much for Parents as Teachers support.

Sincerely, Marjorie

Marjorie Scholl

Sprout Playgroup Coordinator
3691 Ben Walters Ln. Ste.4,
Homer, Alaska, 99603
(907)235-6044
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